
   

OFFICIAL COMMUNICATION 
Item – 3 

 
SUBJECT Chief Judge Decision  

 
Due to the rising water level the competition was stopped 
during the 1st heats run of C1W after bib number 20. This 
was at 14:13. 
 
A delay of 17 minutes was announced to allow the water 
level to stabilize to the race level. 
 
Using video feed and in consultation with the Chief Official 
who was at the start, it was determined that 10 boats were 
affected by the rising water levels. 
 
These 10 athletes (bib 30 to bib 20) were offered a re-run. 
 
The initial delay due to the rising water combined with the 
reruns means the K1M – Heats run 1 will commence at 
15:04 (28 minutes delay). 

 

Issued by: Chief Judge 
This decision 

affects: 

 

Results X 

Time: 14:55 Schedule X 

Date: 29 JUNE 2018 Other  

 


